
 

 

Technical Advisory Bulletin 
 
 

Date: December 26th, 2006      Number: TAB 06-008 
 
To: Distribution, Global 
 

 
 
 

 
This is to inform you of a potential issue regarding the FSA-210, FSA-410 and 
FSB-210 smoke detectors (all models) manufactured between October 30th, 
2006 and December 15th, 2006.  Under certain conditions, the resonator 
component could fail to function as normal, and cause the detector to fail to 
detect smoke reliably. 
 
Effective immediately, please return all FSA-210, FSA-410 and FSB-210 
inventory manufactured between October 30th, 2006 and December 15th, 2006 
for replacement. 
 
The date code of manufacture is clearly printed on a white sticker located on the 
back of the unit.    
 
All products manufactured before October 30th, 2006 and on or after December 
15th, 2006 are not affected.  You will receive a follow-up communication soon 
regarding what to do with installed product that falls within this date range. 
 
 
 
We apologize for any inconvenience this may have caused. 
 
 
Please contact the DSC Customer Help Center at 905-760-3000, or send an email to 
info@dsc.com or tech@dsc.com if you have any questions. 
 
 
Harry Scholz 
Manager, Customer Help Center 
 
905-760-3000 ext. 2441 
hscholz@dsc.com 
 
 

FSA-210, FSA-410 and FSB-210 Field Replacement Program


